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Basic Report

   
  Title: Abiquiu - Ghost 

Ranch Country
 Date: 1933

 Primary Maker: Cady Wells
 Medium: watercolor

  Title: Abstraction Study
 Date: 1954

 Primary Maker: Cady Wells
 Medium: oil on gesso panel

  Title: Abstract Study
 Date: 1933

 Primary Maker: Cady Wells
 Medium: watercolor

   
  Title: Barranca (New 

Mexico Landscape)
 Date: circa 1934

 Primary Maker: Cady Wells
 Medium: watercolor on 

paper

  Title: Blue Whirlpool 
Study

 Date: 1933
 Primary Maker: Cady Wells

 Medium: Watercolor on 
paper

  Title: Buchman Mesa - 
Otowi

 Date: circa 1935
 Primary Maker: Cady Wells

 Medium: watercolor on 
paper

   
  Title: Confused Memory

 Date: n.d.
 Primary Maker: Cady Wells

 Medium: watercolor on 
paper

  Title: Dark Mesas
 Date: 1933

 Primary Maker: Cady Wells
 Medium: watercolor on 

paper

  Title: Dark Mesas
 Date: 1933

 Primary Maker: Cady Wells
 Medium: watercolor on 

paper

   



Page  of 2 5

   
  Title: Green Portrait

 Date: 1947
 Primary Maker: Cady Wells

 Medium: tempera on paper

  Title: Head of Santo
 Date: circa 1939

 Primary Maker: Cady Wells
 Medium: oil and watercolor 

on paper

  Title: Landscape
 Date: 1933

 Primary Maker: Cady Wells
 Medium: watercolor on 

paper

   
  Title: Landscape Study 

- Hill and Cedars
 Date: 1958

 Primary Maker: Cady Wells
 Medium: watercolor and 

gouache on paper

  Title: Landscape 
(Unfinished)

 Date: n.d.
 Primary Maker: Cady Wells

 Medium: Watercolor on 
wove paper

  Title: Landscape with 
Red Rocks

 Date: circa 1953
 Primary Maker: Cady Wells

 Medium: ink and gouache 
on paper

   
  Title: Mesa

 Date: circa 1934 - 1935
 Primary Maker: Cady Wells

 Medium: watercolor on 
wove paper

  Title: Metamorphic 
(Black Portrait)

 Date: n.d.
 Primary Maker: Cady Wells

 Medium: watercolor and 
ink on paper

  Title: Mountains
 Date: 1933

 Primary Maker: Cady Wells
 Medium: watercolor on 

paper
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  Title: Mountain with a 

Moon
 Date: circa 1935

 Primary Maker: Cady Wells
 Medium: watercolor on 

paper

  Title: New Mexico 
Landscape

 Date: 1933
 Primary Maker: Cady Wells

 Medium: watercolor on 
paper

  Title: New Mexico 
Landscape

 Date: 1933
 Primary Maker: Cady Wells

 Medium: watercolor on 
paper

   
  Title: New Mexico 

Landscape
 Date: 1938

 Primary Maker: Cady Wells
 Medium: oil on canvas

  Title: New Mexico 
Landscape

 Date: 1933
 Primary Maker: Cady Wells

 Medium: watercolor on 
wove paper

  Title: Photographic 
Scrapbook of Taos, I

 Date: 1929
 Primary Maker: Cady Wells

 Medium: gelatin silver print

   
  Title: Photographic 

Scrapbook of Taos, I
 Date: 1938

 Primary Maker: Cady Wells
 Medium: Black and white 

prints, paper, leather, glue

  Title: Photographic 
Scrapbook of Taos, I

 Date: 1938
 Primary Maker: Cady Wells

 Medium: Black and white 
prints, paper, leather, glue

  Title: Portrait of E #1
 Date: n.d.

 Primary Maker: Cady Wells
 Medium: watercolor on 

paper
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  Title: Portrait of E #2

 Date: circa 1952
 Primary Maker: Cady Wells

 Medium: gouache impasto 
on paperboard

  Title: Rebecca S James
 Date: 1952-1954

 Primary Maker: Cady Wells
 Medium: yarn on linen

  Title: Santo Head 
Study No. 1

 Date: 1952-1953
 Primary Maker: Cady Wells

 Medium: watercolor

   
  Title: Santo No. 1

 Date: circa 1948
 Primary Maker: Cady Wells

 Medium: gouache impasto 
on paper

  Title: Santo Portrait 
Study #2 (San 
Ildenfonso)

 Date: circa 1953
 Primary Maker: Cady Wells

 Medium: ink and 
watercolor on paper

  Title: Secluded Chapel
 Date: circa 1939

 Primary Maker: Cady Wells
 Medium: watercolor on 

paper

   
  Title: Still Life - Pitcher, 

Fruit, Red Bottle #2
 Date: 1953

 Primary Maker: Cady Wells
 Medium: watercolor on 

paper

  Title: Striped Mountain
 Date: n.d.

 Primary Maker: Cady Wells
 Medium: watercolor on 

paper

  Title: Studio Table
 Date: circa 1952

 Primary Maker: Cady Wells
 Medium: watercolor on 

paper
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  Title: Study Texture 

Landscape
 Date: n.d.

 Primary Maker: Cady Wells
 Medium: Mixed media on 

paper

  Title: Taos Landscape
 Date: 1933

 Primary Maker: Cady Wells
 Medium: watercolor on 

paper

  Title: The Three 
Graces, (Mabel Luhan, 
Frieda Lawrence ad 
Dorothy Brett) 
(Photographic 
Scrapbook of Taos, I)

 Date: 1938
 Primary Maker: Cady Wells

 Medium: Gelatin silver print

   
  Title: Tree/Lane

 Date: 1933
 Primary Maker: Cady Wells

 Medium: watercolor on 
paper

  Title: Tree Trunk (Bleak 
Tree)

 Date: n.d.
 Primary Maker: Cady Wells

 Medium: watercolor on 
paperboard

  Title: Untitled
 Date: n.d.

 Primary Maker: Cady Wells
 Medium: Ink and watercolor

 
  Title: Untitled

 Date: circa 1935
 Primary Maker: Cady Wells

 Medium: watercolor on 
paper mounted to Crescent 
board

  Title: Untitled (New 
Mexico Landscape)

 Date: 1934
 Primary Maker: Cady Wells

 Medium: watercolor on 
paper
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